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To: Charles Monia
From: John Lohmeyer, X3T10 Chair
Subject: Response to Public Review Comment #1 on X3.301-199x

Dear Charles,

Thank you for taking time to comment on the SCSI-3 Primary Commands (SPC) during first public review.  You
were present during a working group meeting of X3T10 on November 5-6, 1996 where your comment was
discussed.  SPC Revision 11 (available at ftp://ftp.symbios.com/pub/standards/io/x3t10/drafts/spc/spc-r11.pdf or
in the SY-96-06 X3T10 mailing, which you receive) addresses your comments.  Please review this document to
verify that your comments were resolved satisfactorily.

Please be advised that you have 20 working days from the date of this message to indicate, in a written
statement, acceptance or rejection of this response.  Failure to respond will be deemed acceptance of the
resolution.

Thank you,

John Lohmeyer, Chair X3T10 Technical Commitee

cc: Deborah Donovan, X3 Secretariat
Larry Lamers, X3T10 Vice-Chair
Ralph Weber, SPC Project Editor


